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Hay 24, 1979

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Office of Nuclear Materials Safety & Safeguards
Division of Waste Management

Washington, D.C, 20555

Attention: Mr. Ross Scarano, Section Chief
Uranium Recovery Licensing Section

Subject: Application for Renewal of License §UA-=1204, Docket 40-8304

Gent lemen:

The Wyoming Mineral Corporation (WMC) herebr requests that License
SUA=1204, Docket 40-8304, be renewed for a period of five years., No other
changes in the license are requested.

In accordance with the provisions of 10CFR 40,31(e) and 10CFR 170,31,

I am enclosing a check in the amount of 517,300, Any portion of that

fee that is in excess of the Commission's actual expenses in preparing
the renewal should be remitted to the Wyoming Mineral Corporation at

the above address to my attention.

Since WIC is requesting no changes in the technical terms and conditions
of the license, the conclusions regarding the absence of any potential
for significant adverse impact on the environment, as stated in the
Comaission's transmittal letter dated July 5, 1974, are still appropviate.

Please send the renewed license to me at the above address.

If you have any questions regarding this application, please write to me
at the above adlress, or telephone me at (303) 983-8530, extension 226,

Very truly yours,
: / 1 r) 77 2
"f?’!’ A {}fﬁer(ékdéf
KARL R. SCHENDEL
Nanager, Licensing Projects 4 L7 7T 3
GCovernment and Enviroamental Affairs uJ

ce: R, DiPiazzo-Westinghouse
Monroeville Nuclear Center

KR5/maw

e T 7907180 77 7

,’ L Yoy
S




